
March 1 11 201 0 

Dear Commissioners and Others Whom It May Concern: 

mi? 0 9  2010 

LANDOWNER CONCERN AND REQUEST FOR INTERVENTION REGARDING 
CASE NUMBER 201 0-0001 5. 

As a landowner located next door t o  the proposed site, we are concerned 
about the construction, operation and location of the proposed new 
wireless telecommunications facility located a t  3950 Lexington Road, 
Versailles, Kentucky, 40383. 

Why is another cell tower needed when one is located about 1 1/2 miles 
away on Bluegrass Parkway? 

Where specifically is the tower t o  be located on this small piece of land 
and where will the “related ground facilities” be located? 

tiow much additional lighting will be needed a t  night around the tower and 
ground facilities? We have livestock and live on agriculturally zoned land. 

Aesthetically this will not enhance a visitor’s entrance into Woodford 
County, which also includes the Nationally-registered Pisgah Historic 
District that begins on Pisgah Pike. 

Cellular phone towers are a relatively new technology and full information 
on health effects are not known. In particular, not enough time has 
elapsed to  permit epidemiologic studies. 

Will measurements of Radio frequencies near the cell tower and/or base 
station be tested so they do not exceed recommended limits? Two 
towers (cell and radio station) will be emitting radio frequencies? Will 
testing address the output of both? What t.esting and results of similar 
situations can be provided t.o the public and commission? 

Concerned citizens, 
Anne and James Keogh 


